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December 12, 2010
Dear Pastor and Church,

“Thanks be unto God for his unspeakable gift.” (2Co 9:15) Words fail us to adequately describe the marvelous
gift of Christ to and for us. As we now have approached another Christmas season, we are reminded once again of
the marvelous truth that the little babe in Bethlehem was indeed the very Son of God. Jesus came on a mission.
His mission was to provide the free gift of salvation by faith through his substitutionary death on Calvary’s cross.

Furlough Update
We are blessed to have the opportunity of being in our home church. The faithful
preaching of God’s word has been spiritually refreshing as we get revitalized
and renew our commitment to the task that is before us the DR.
The Lord is opening a door of opportunity to start another preaching point in
the capital city.

Pray for the Bolivar Cuevas family. This is a precious Dominican family. They
would like to have a part in helping us in the new ministry.

Meetings
Since our last report, our schedule has taken us 5,000 miles and 14 churches in the
Midwest and Northwest. We are thankful that three churches have promised to partner
with us in declaring the Gospel to the Dominican people. We were also blessed to find
that one of our supporting churches has increased their support to us.

Bolivar Cuevas Familv

We still have some open dates for February and March, so if you would like us to give a report, you may contact us
by phone at 817-901-8472 or E-mail at katvalerio@yahoo.com. We would be honored to be with you to share what
the Lord is doing in the DR.

We are already making preparations for our return to the field in late March or April of 2011. Although we have
been blessed in many ways with generous love offerings, we are asking that you pray about how you may help in
any of the following areas:

Funds for appliances- $3,000

Funds for used vehicle - 9,000- pick-up truck/ 4 wheel drive

Kathy and I want to take this opportunity to thank you for your support and prayers trough 2010. Merry
Christmas and have a blessed New Year.

For Dominican Souls,
Ron & Kathy Valerio
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